July 7,2006.

To Whom It May Concern:

We engaged Steven Eng, of Enviro-Energy Technologies Inc., to install a 1360

wait solar power system with a 4 battery back-up system. We found Steven to be very
competent and knowledgeable about solar systems. He educated my wife and me about
our system and answered all the questions that we asked. Steven and his team installed
the system in one day and at the end of that day, our system was producing electricity

to be used or fed back into the grid. We were so impressed with Steven's high standard
of workmanship and expertise that we wanted to thank him by writing this letter of com-
mendation. Accordingly, it is a pleasure to provide this letter to Steven as recognition of
the work he did for us.

Sincerely,
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